
2nd May 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 

Following the tragic death of a member of the community, we know that you maybe worried 
about your child attending the academy. Please be assured that both pupils and staff are safe 
at the academy. 

We are continuing to support your child through this period. 

Hartshill Academy pupils will have access to chaplaincy support, the school counselling service, 
and their pastoral team for any support they may need at this time. In addition, please see 
below a link to support services that may be useful:  

Hartshill Academy - Wellbeing Hub (midlandat.co.uk)  

In the coming days, we will continue to speak to pupils about the support available, along with 
further sessions regarding personal, health and social education, to ensure that they fully 
understand their responsibilities as members of the wider community and know how to keep 
themselves and others safe. 

We are aware that a video relating to the incident has been shared on social media and would 
remind parents to ensure that their child does not view or share this while the police continue 
their ongoing investigation. We also ask that you do not speculate on the social community 
groups, about the incident as it could hinder the current investigation. 

If you have any concerns or need to contact us at this time, please email: 
infoHHA@midlandat.co.uk or call 02476392237. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal  

https://www.hartshill.midlandat.co.uk/page/?title=Wellbeing+Hub&pid=115

